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The bill will prohibit school boards from choosing or restricting materials.  In doing 

that, we will be helpless to protect our children from materials that could harm them 

or provide materials that would be better than what the state would provide. I don't 

believe the "state" should have the ultimate decision in what our schools can or 

cannot teach.  The reason we have local governments is because they know what is 

best for the local community.  The local community, parents, and school boards 

should have authority over school curriculum. 


